
 
Safe-Guarding Children at Western Road Community Primary School: At Western Road Community Primary, all staff take safeguarding children very seriously.  
All staff have been trained in Safeguarding and Child Protection.  If you have any concerns about a child’s well -being, bullying or e-safety, please contact the 
Designated Teachers for Child Protection: Mr Montebello, Mr Paterson and Mrs Wooler. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Voice In A Million 
On Wednesday, 14th March the School Choir travelled to Wembley Arena to perform a variety of songs on stage as 
part of the celebration, ‘Voice In A Million’.  The School Choir worked incredibly hard with Miss Hoare to learn the 
songs and dance moves and were a real credit to the school.  Congratulations to all the children who participated, 
thank you to all the adults who helped and a special thank you to Miss Hoare for making all of this possible. 
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Science Week 

Thank you to everyone who came to see our Science Exhibition to mark the end of Science Week.  It was lovely to 
see so many different aspects of science displayed from each year group.  Thank you to Mr Paterson for coordinating 
the week. 

 

 

 
 
Sport Relief 
Well done to all the classes for ‘running’ their mile on Friday, 23rd March.  This wonderful event raised £190.00 for 
Sport Relief.  Thank you to Mrs Bedford for organising the activities and to Miss Hoare for running Resolution Club 
each day last week. 
 

 
 
Easter Egg Hunts 
The children took part in Easter Egg Hunts on Monday and Tuesday of this week and everyone received a chocolate 
bunny (in return for finding a plastic egg).  Thank you to FOWR for funding this exciting end of term event. 
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Reminder 
If your child uses any form of medication, for example inhalers, please speak with Mrs Winter in the School Office 
(01273 473013 or office@westernroad.e-sussex.sch.uk) as a form needs to be completed, even for self-medication 
of inhalers. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
Congratulations to the following children for being awarded the Headteacher’s Cup and certificate: 

 

    

 

Li l l y, Al ex, Wr en and Ser gi 
 

Lily, Alex, Wren and Sergi 
 

    

 
Pi a,   
 

Pia, Rafferty, Mary and Ottar 
 

    

 
Freya, Georgia, Tabitha and Toby 
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Term Five Events 
 
Friday, 20th April 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 27th April 9.15am     Year Two Class Assembly to parents/carers 
 
Friday, 4th May 9.15am      Celebration Assembly 
 
Friday, 11th May 9.15am     Year One Class Assembly to parents/carers 
 
Week beginning 14th May     Year Six SATS Week 
 
Friday, 25th May 9.15am     Celebration Assembly 
 
INSET day 2018: Monday, 4th June 2018 


